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Dear Pharmacist’s Assistant,  
 
SAPC e-NOTE: APOLOGY FOR EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT
(EISA) CANCELLATION
 
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) sincerely apologises for cancelling the External
Integrated Summative Assessment (EISA) on Tuesday, 25 March 2025, due to unforeseen
system-related issues. The SAPC understands the inconvenience this has caused, especially
given the time, effort, and resources you committed to being present for the exam.
 
Please be assured that we are treating this matter with extreme urgency in order to resolve the
cause of the system issues experienced.
 
A new date will be communicated as soon as we have resolved these challenges. Candidates
who were scheduled to write on 25 March 2025 will not be required to rebook and pay for the
EISA.
 
We deeply regret the inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding. Should
you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at psp.eisa@sapc.za.org.  
 
Yours sincerely,
 
VM Tlala
Registrar/CEO
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